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What have we been learning? 

Wow! What an amazing trip we had to Bristol Aquarium. Jet class were 

impeccably behaved as always and an absolute pleasure to spend the day with. 

We had an exciting tour of the Aquarium, all had a go at feeding the sea 

creatures and learnt all about pirates. In the afternoon we had the opportunity 

to work with a local artist to create a large waterfall using recycled plastics,  

that will be displayed in the Aquarium.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

  



 

On Monday we enjoyed a cricket session with Gloucestershire County cricket, 

the children loved it and the instructor commented on how well Jet class 

listened and followed instructions. Well done Jet class. 

       

              

Next Week 

 

We will be writing recounts of our trip to the 

Aquarium using time conjunctions (first, next, then, 

after, finally) and applying our learning of compound 

sentences. 

 

In maths we will be focusing on one, two or three 

less than a given number.  

 

We will be putting the finishing touches to our DT 

moveable pictures, fixing our lever or slider sea 

creature to the picture. 

 

 

 

 

Home learning 

 

Home learning has been set on matheletics for your 

child to complete focusing on numbers to 10. 

 

Please support your child to achieve their reading 

‘FIVER’ each week. This can be achieved by them 

reading their school reading book to you or you 

sharing a book together from home. Remember to 

initial when your child has read in their home school 

book.  

 

Parents evening – Thursday 21st October 

Thursday 4th October 

 

There will be another date available, we will 

let you know ASAP when that will be. 



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

 


